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Bus Service Improvement Plans – Blackpool Road, Preston 

Bus Stop Clearway removal and introduction 

 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 

 

 
The purpose of these proposals are to improve bus services on Blackpool Road 

and Tulketh Brow, Preston which is a part of the wider Bus Service Improvement 

Plans (BSIPS).  

The proposals improve bus stop facilities and amenities of the area by 

introducing raised boarding areas and associated road markings allowing buses 

to align correctly with the raised boarding area and depart safely. 

These proposals will work together with proposed parking restrictions to enhance 

overall bus journey times for the Superbus route from Fylde into Preston City 

Centre. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


